

January 15, 2013

Steve Mahan, Director Community Block Grant Administration City Hall, Room 606 200 E. Wells Street Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Mahan:

It is my understanding that Hope House of Milwaukee has requested the City of Milwaukee to adjust its CDBG grant by a \$50,000 increase and decrease its City ESG grant by the same amount - \$50,000. To facilitate the Hope House request, Community Advocates (CA) has agreed to an adjustment of its City of Milwaukee grant support for the CA Family Support Center – decrease the allocation of CDBG funds by \$50,000 and increase the allocation of City ESG grant by \$50,000.

Please be advised that CA is amenable to this change in funding. If you have any questions please contact me. I can be reached at 414-333-7393.

Sincerely,

Joseph L. Volk

Chief Executive Officer

JLV/cj